
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 1, 2021 
 
 
Mayor Ben Cleveland 
Town of Digby 
PO BOX 579 
Digby, Nova Scotia 
 
 
Dear Mayor Cleveland, 
 
RE: Expression of Interest in Accessible Housing Discussion Group 
 
In response to your letter of August 25, 2021, Council for the Municipality of the District of Argyle have 
discussed the request to participate in a SW Municipalities discussion group regarding housing. Council 
agrees that our combined voice on housing issues in our communities is a good approach. 
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation of our agreement to participate in the SW Municipalities 
discussion group. Please have your team contact our Municipal Clerk, Eilidh Canning, to discuss dates 
and times associated with the initial meeting. 
 
I look forward to working with you and other Municipal units on this topic. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Danny Muise, 
Warden 

 
 


